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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
[Filed February 15, 2022, 12:19 p.m.]

 
This memo serves as notice that the department of health 

(department) is withdrawing a policy statement titled Temporary Use of 
Ambulance Services and EMS Providers to Transport Decedent Remains 
within Hospital Systems, EMS 21-03, which was filed on January 28, 
2022, and published in WSR 22-04-069.

The department is withdrawing this policy statement because this 
was a temporary measure intended to meet an urgent need and was only 
in effect until February 14, 2022.

Individuals requiring information on EMS policy should contact 
Catie Holstein at catie.holstein@doh.wa.gov.

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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